
 

 

 
Please come along to our- 

“Online Safety Parent 

Workshop” 
Delivered by Merseyside Police Cyber Prevent 

Constable -Gareth Jones.  

Friday 4th November 

2022 at 3:30pm. 
Please come along to find out how 

to recognise risks and keep your 

children safe from these risks 

online.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing 

you all there!  


